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Senator Elaine recently meet with Williston Park Senior Citizens and spoke about a wide

range of topics important to seniors.

“Seniors are the foundation of our communities and nothing is more important than their
health and well-being. As elected officials, we have an obligation to provide our seniors with
the highest quality of life possible and we must continue to work to reduce health care costs,
lower taxes and provide protections from those who prey on seniors.,” Senator Elaine

Phillips said. “Thank you Jack Afonso and Rita Grinsell for inviting me to speak and to all


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/elaine-phillips/landing

those who participated in the discussion.”



